
DANE COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Drainage Districts 8, 9, and 16

The Dane County Drainage District Board has scheduled a public meeting to discuss items listed below.
You are receiving this notice because your property is in Dane Co. Drainage District No. 8, 9, or 16.

Date/Time: February 20, 2020, 6:30 pm.
Location: Town of Bristol, 7747 County Hwy N, Sun Prairie, WI 53590

You have the right to inspect project documents related to any agenda item before the public meeting.
The project documents are available upon request.

If you have any questions prior to the meeting please contact one of the following board members:
Scott Ringelstetter at (608) 347-4159 or scott@ringelstetter.net, Paul Maly at (608) 695-1623 or
spdrainage@gmail.com, or Leonard Massie at (608) 512-7372 or lrmassie@wisc.edu OR Attorney John
C. Mitby at 608-575-4077 or jmitby@hurleyburish.com.

AGENDA

1. Call to order.
2. Approve Minutes from February 11 and 13, 2020 meetings.
3. Districts 8 and 9

a. Discuss potential work to be done in District 8 and 9 and next steps for bids.
b. Estimate of costs and assessments of work to be performed.

c. Discuss timeline set forth by MOU with Sun Prairie and upcoming deadlines.

d. Discuss petitions to remove land from district.

4. District 16
a. Discuss potential work to be done in District 16 to resolve issues with Bill

Conklin’s property being flooded.

b. Discuss status and next steps of the project to replace existing plugged tile lateral

on property located in the Town of Albion lying just north of Hammond Road and

west of County Road X that primarily benefits that Wileman property.

c. Discuss status and next steps of project to provide an outlet to main ditch from the

Wileman property.

d. Estimate of costs and assessments of work to be performed.

5. Public comments.
6. Adjourn.
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